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Back row, from left: Michelle Grundy, Supervisor, 30 years; Bob Romero, Lawrence Lopez; and Art Vasquez. Front: Elizabeth
McClodden; James Rico; and Sharon Herron. 

Elizabeth McClodden,

Sr. Commercial Field

Rep., 30 years.

Art Vasquez, Sr. Commercial Field

Rep., 17 years.

James Rico, Sr. Commercial FieldRep., 16.5 years.

Lawrence
Lopez, Sr.
Commercial

Field Rep., 18.5

years.

Sharon Herron enjoys the food prepared for the occasion.

The Safety Award, given to all members of the unit.

n DWP’s West LA facility
awards unit that has been
injury-free for almost five
years.

Story by Jessica Segura, Club Counselor
Photos by Robert Larios, Director of
Communications and Marketing

DWP — Senior Commercial Field Reps from the
DWP building on Sepulveda Boulevard in West
Los Angeles were rewarded during a safety
meeting for their outstanding job of being acci-
dent free for approximately five years. They
received certificates of accomplishment from
supervisor, Michelle Grundy.

Congratulations and keep up the good work!

Working
Safe in 
West L.A.

Sharon Herron, Sr. Commercial Field
Rep., 34 years.

Bob Romero,
Sr. Commercial
Field Rep., 29
years




